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REVIEW COMMENTS  

Roger Mumford 
roger.mumford@dot.state.fl.us 

 
Comments: (6-16-17) 
5-1.7 Paragraph 2 is slightly confusing. The word ‘day’ needs to be plural, also the word ‘within’ 
is missing from the renewal contract directions. Consider the following restructured paragraph to 
address these issues: “Respond and begin work within five working days of all subsequent Work 
Documents’ receipt, or on the dates specified within the Work Documents. For all Work 
Documents of renewal contracts, begin work within five working days of Work Documents’ 
receipt, or on the dates specified within the Work Documents.”  
 
Response: Reworded for clarity. 
 
****************************************************************************** 

Victor LoPiccolo 
386-943-5287 

victor.lopiccolo@dot.state.fl.us 
 

Comments: (6-23-17) 
5-1.7 (First sentence): The most used form of transmittal is email; however, the "date received" 
has been disputed on many occasions. Is it when sent, received or actually read? The contractor 
may claim that he didn't "see it" until days or weeks later. This sentence should state that the 
"official" date "received" is when the email was TRANSMITTED by FDOT. Fax should be the 
same thing. Second sentence: "For renewed contracts, begin work five working DAYS..." (day 
needs to be plural).  
 
Response: It is the Department’s responsibility to ensure that the Contractor has received the 
work document. No change. 
 
5-11: This sentence is a little deceiving. The Notice of beginning/ completion is provided at the 
end of the contract, but since this is lumped together with the Work Docs Spec, wouldn't it be 
good to clarify that this form is not required after every single work doc is completed?  
 
Response: 5-11 does not refer to the Work Document, only the completion of the final 
maintenance inspection of the entire project. Only 5-1.7 pertains to the Work Document.  
 
****************************************************************************** 
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